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Upcoming Events 
Wednesday, 4th July  
8:00 pm 
DIVAS GRADUATION 
CONCERT 
Dover Hall 
Hilliard Drive 
Castle Hill 
 
 
Saturday 
27th October 2007 
CKC SHOW 
Venue tba  
(keep this date free 
and we’ll keep you 
informed of details) 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact Us 

www.circularkeys.org 

To subscribe, send an email to 
ckcfriends_subscriptions@circu
larkeys.org, with the word 
Subscribe in the subject line, 
and you'll be automatically 
added to our mailing list.  You 
can unsubscribe at any time 
by sending an email to the 
same address, but with the 
word Unsubscribe in the 
subject line. 

Divas Wanted 
Our 2007 Divas Wanted program has been a huge success so far.  We 
currently have 64 Divas participating in the five week program of free 
voice lessons.  We learned from our 2006 experience and were even better 
organised this time to make our Divas feel at home and welcome. 

Divas Graduation 
Our Divas are learning two new songs with us, and we will be performing 
them for friends (including you), family and invited guests at their 
graduation concert on Wednesday, 4th July at 7:30 pm, followed by supper. 
New Edition and Accolade are also performing for us.  We’d love to see you 
there.  Entry is free. 

This is an ideal opportunity for you to hear Circular Keys Chorus perform 
and for us to re-connect with you, former members and many 'Friends of 
CKC' over a great supper. Our fledgling Divas would appreciate your 
support so much and we'd love to see you there! 

Brisbane Convention 2007 
By now you’ve probably heard that Accolade, New Edition and a small 
support team went to Brisbane Convention in May, and that Accolade are 
Region 34 Quartet Champions for the third time with a score of 588.  New 
Edition also improved on their previous score, winning an additional 34 
points and moving up a level.  We’re very proud of all of them, and 
celebrated their return with champagne and cake and winners sashes when 
they came home. 

 

 

Rehearsal Venue Search 
The chorus continues to grow, and that success presents us with new 
challenges – we need more risers to stand on, more costumes to clothe 
our new members, and a bigger rehearsal venue with better acoustics. 

Do you know of a rehearsal venue that might suit us?  We don’t want to 
move to far from where we are; it needs to be available on Wednesday 
nights; have suitable acoustics (preferably carpeted with a flat ceiling); 
and ideally, storage space for our risers.  Oh, and lots of car parking – and 
a kitchen – and all for less than $70 per week.  All suggestions gratefully 
welcomed – phone Deborah on 9688 2481. 

 


